
 

Q&A Webinar: Changes to

the Opioid Treatment

Program under the

Pharmaceutical Benefits

Scheme

WHEN Tuesday, June 20th 2023

6:00 PM - 7:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Following a recent announcement by the Federal Government,
major changes to the funding of medications under the opioid
treatment program (which include methadone and
buprenorphine pharmacotherapies for the treatment of opioid use
disorder) will commence on 1 July 2023.

In this special webinar Q&A session we will provide an update on
this announcement and what it may mean for health professionals
who provide opioid treatment pharmacotherapies in various
settings within New South Wales. Leading the discussion will be
Prof Paul Haber, Clinical Director of Drug Health Services SLHD &
Head of the Specialty of Addiction Medicine at the University of
Sydney.

Have a question? You can submit your questions for the webinar
within your registration, or use the chat function within Zoom
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during the session.

This webinar will be recorded and be made available on the
OTAC website (www.otac.org.au/webinars) alongside other
relevant resources related to the topic.
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